
DID YOU KNOW? 
Snow Removal & The 

Clean Yard By-Law 

The Clean Yard By-Law prohibits snow from being pushed onto Municipal 
property or the property of others without their permission. This includes 
roadways. Snow may not be pushed onto or across a roadway and any 
snow left on a roadway or sidewalk (e.g. windrows) must be removed. 
Snow left on roadways and sidewalks can be hazardous to drivers and 

pedestrians. 
Please be mindful of snow removal crews and do not park on the streets 

when they are in operation. Additionally please report any hazardous 
conditions on sidewalks or roadways to the Municipality. 

If snow is pushed across roadways or if snow is left on roadways or 
sidewalks, fines may be issued. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

For more information, visit: 
www.municipalityofkillarney.ca 
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